
 

 

 

  

Halt Trading of THAI AIRWAYS INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED “THAI” 

 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand “SET” has ordered securities trading Halt of THAI AIRWAYS 

INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED “THAI” due to circulating news on the newspaper regarding 

the THAI’s manager statement that its profits for this quarter is estimated to be about 2,000 Million Baht. This 

matter is a material information and might affect its securities trading pattern as well as the investors’ 

investment decisions. 

The SET therefore has ordered trading Halt of THAI’s securities effective from the morning trading session of 8 

October 2014 onwards, until the SET has received full and complete clarification on the above issue. 

 


